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Sunday Small Groups for all ages at 9:15am 

Morning Worship Service online and in-person at 10:30am.  

 

Pastor Gary brings the message “House United: Growing Spir-
itually” from 1 Corinthians 3:1-9 

Nursery available for babies & toddlers anytime during the ser-
vice. Jr. Church for grades K-5 are dismissed midway through 

the worship service. 

Men’s Coffee & Get Together– Thursdays at 6:45pm in the church 
parlour. Zoom option available. Contact Wes for more info. 

Youth Group— Wednesdays at 6:30pm 

Prayer Meeting— Wednesdays at 6:30pm in the parlour. You can 
also join through Zoom.  

Devotional & Prayer—Wednesdays at 1:30pm. Anyone welcome. 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

A Ladies' Once-a-Month Bible Study will begin Saturday, March 
25 at 10:00 am at the church. We will start our series by consider-
ing the topic "Why and How to study the Bible". Bring your Bible, a 

notebook and a friend for an informal and interactive 
study. Questions? Contact Beth Rockwell or the church office.  

 

Interested in joining the A/V team? Experience or no experi-
ence—can provide training! Contact a staff member if interested. 

Our Annual Meeting is today following the morning worship 
service. A quorum of 50 is required.  

 

We are planning on having a baptism soon! If you are interest-
ed, please contact Pastor Gary or Pastor Cody. 

 

Children’s Ministry Snack Board: We are in need of snack dona-
tions for our children’s ministries. Please visit the snack board locat-
ed in the gym if you are interested in bringing in a snack for one of 
our children’s ministries. Simply take a sticky note with the snack 
you want to bring, and drop off the snack under the sign.  

 

Limited copies of the Annual Report are available in the gym.  

 

The Darrell and Laura Lee Bustin WMS group will meet on Tues-
day March 14 at 1:30pm in the parlour. We will have the Great Ca-
nadian Bible Study. And there will be a special offering.  Hope to 
see everyone.  

 

Thank you to my Church family for your prayers and your kindness 
to us during this difficult time of both my Mom and then my Dad's 
passing. We have certainly felt loved and supported.  Special thanks 
to our wonderful Pastor Gary and wife Debbie.  -Love; Bev & Frank 

 

Remember to set your clocks ahead by 1hr on Saturday night! 



A House United: “Growing Spiritually” –1 Corinthians 3:1-9 

As we consider being a “House United” a key element is spiritual growth 
and maturity. Spiritual growth is not automatic. Just like physical growth, 
spiritual growth is a gradual process of development. We are all encouraged 
to grow spiritually. Christianity is a team sport, and though we fill different 
roles, we’re all God’s fellow workers. 

 

 

 

As a believer in a house united, know ____________ you are. 

 

 

 

 

As a believer in a house united, know ____________ you are. 

 

 

 

 

As a believer in a house united, know ____________ to do. 


